
The Parish of Sts Peter and Paul 
invites you to  

join with other youth  
(high school age and above)  

in the parish
to celebrate a  

Youth led Mass
 

on Sunday 
24th November at 5.30pm

 Stay after Mass to enjoy a  
pizza and drink supper

$5 donation towards supper would be appreciated
 

RSVP Friday 22nd November to the Parish Office 
bulimba@bne.catholic.net.au

Youth Mass


